
Year 8 Leavers’ Party – Save the Date! 
 

The Year 8 Leavers’ Party is being held on Thursday 1st July at The Leys Sports 
Pavilion from 7.30-9.30pm.  More details will follow in due course but, for 
now, please save-the-date. 
 
If you are able to help on the night, please email Annabel Nichols on 
belsnichols@gmail.com. 
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